
Dear Reviewer 

 

First, we would like to thank the reviewer for their commentary and feedback regarding 

our manuscript.  

To the reviewer: For the first comment regarding CD20 testing on the bone marrow 

biopsy specimen: this was not performed on the ante-mortem sample and unfortunately 

was not retrospectively analyzed either. The manuscript has been edited to address this. 

We agree with the reviewer that CD20 testing by IHC would have been critically 

helpful in establishing an earlier diagnosis if that had been done, and we note in the 

manuscript that retrospective CD20 testing was performed on the ante-mortem renal 

biopsy specimen based on the post-mortem analysis. This testing did demonstrate CD20 

positivity and, had it been performed earlier, could have established the diagnosis 

much earlier. We have added some text to highlight the importance of this testing as 

part of an overall recommendation to communicate with specialty services in uncertain 

clinical cases as this communication could have led to the appropriate testing and 

earlier diagnosis. We agree with the reviewer that this is a key point in our case report 

that we wish to convey to the audience and hope these changes will serve that purpose. 

For the second comment on figure numbering: this has been updated and corrected 

throughout the manuscript. 

 

Thank you for your time and effort in reviewing our manuscript. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Christopher D’Angelo, MD (on behalf of all authors on the manuscript) 

 

 


